
 
 
 
 

July 9, 2014 
 
 
Mr. Robin DeLaBarre 
Office of Nuclear Energy, 
  Safety & Security Affairs, Room 3320 HST 
Bureau of International Security & Nonproliferation 
U.S. Department of State 
2201 C Street, N.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20520 
 
Dear Mr. DeLaBarre: 
 
Enclosed for your information are reports which list all 10 CFR Part 110 Non-Appendix P 
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission export and import cases which were completed and 
received during the month of June 2014. 
  
In summary, four cases were completed and seven license applications or amendment requests 
were received in June 2014.  It should be noted that as of the date of this letter, 26 cases are 
still pending. 
  
The Office of International Programs will continue our review of the existing pending cases that 
do not require Executive Branch views.  We understand that for most of the pending cases 
listed in the report, the Executive Branch is waiting for foreign government assurances as 
required by the Atomic Energy Act of 1954, as amended by the Nuclear Non-Proliferation Act of 
1978. 
 

Sincerely, 
 
       
      /RA/ 
 

Michael J. Case, Acting Deputy Director 
Office of International Programs 

 
Enclosure: 
June 2014 Reports 
 
cc:  
P. Dessaules, DOE/NMMSS  S. Clagett, DOC 
R. Goorevich, DOE/NNSA  J. Norles, DOE/NNSA    
K. Strangis, DOE/NNSA  E. Sauls, DTRA    
K. Kessler, UNVIE   C. Baugues, DHS/CBP   
A. Sunshine, UNVIE 
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